
December 9, 1963 
A3 

Mr. Bruce B. Yablin 
162 Thompson boulevard 
Watertown, New York - 13601 

Dear Mr. Yablin: 

I regret that we are not able to provide you addi-
tional information regarding the assassination of 
President Kennedy. 

The information you requested would involve many 
man-hours of research and compilation, which we do 
not believe that we would, at the present time, be 
justified in spending. 

Very truly yours, 

J. H. Curry 
Chief of Police 

JEC:PA 


	Page 1

